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A  I  
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
is an ongoing process of individual faith 
development and communal formation. 
Anyone interested in learning more about 
what it means to become a Catholic Chris-
tian, should contact the parish office. 
  

B  
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated at 
scheduled Liturgies. Parishioners who are 
expecting a child should contact the office 
at least two months in advance, or as soon 
as possible to make arrangements and 
meet with the Baptismal Preparation 
Team. 
  

R  
Also known as ñpenanceò or ñconfessionò, 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation is regu-
larly available every Saturday at 3:30pm 
in the church. Individual appointments 
may also be made with one of the priests. 
The Sacrament of Penance is celebrated 
communally during the seasons of Advent 
and Lent. 
  

M  
Engaged parishioners who are interested 
in being married at St. Timothy Parish 
must contact the Pastor at least six months 
in advance. Call the office regarding Mar-
riage Preparation classes. 
 

S    S 
Praying for healing in body, mind and 
soul has always been a part of the 
Churchôs ministry to those who are ill. 
Anyone who is seriously ill or anticipating 
hospitalization, may celebrate the Sacra-
ment on Saturdays following the 9am 
Mass, or upon request. 
 

D /P  G 
Rosary is said Monday through Satur-
day prior to morning Mass. 
 
Bible Study 
Monday evenings at 7:15pm  
Wednesday afternoons at 1pm 
Thursday mornings at 9:30am 
 
New Jerusalem Charismatic Prayer 
Group meets on Thursday from 7:30-
9pm. All are welcome. 
 

 
 

Welcome  
Parishioners and Visitors 

 to  
St. Timothy Parish! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join us for coffee,  
refreshments and fellowship 

after the  
9am Friday Mass and the 

8am and 9:30am Sunday Masses! 
 



 

M  S 
 

The Catholic Community of St. Timothy serves the areas of Norwood, Walpole, Westwood, and all who come to our door. The seren-
ity of our waterfront church property is a natural reminder of all the gifts that God has given us. 
 

It is our vision, as a Eucharistic people, to come to know and love Christ, to proclaim his teachings through word and deed, to wor-
ship together and to minister to one another. We strive to form a supportive and generous faith-filled community. We seek to bear 
witness to Christ's presence and compassion to all by our service to our sisters and brothers. 
 

Jesus himself, gives the mission to us. ñGo therefore, and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father, 
and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you.  And behold, I am with you always, 
until the end of the age.     (Matthew 28:18-20) 

 

QUESTION  
OF THE WEEK 
Breaking Open the Word 

Suggested text for faith sharing:  Todayôs Gospel 
 
 

Question for Children:  When have you felt stronger or bet-
ter because you did something hard to help another person? 
 

Question for Adults:  When have you been ñprunedò by 
your experiences in a way that led to greater abundance? 

 
April 29 ~ Fifth Sunday of Easter 
Did you hear the words of todayôs gospel? ñWhoever remains 
in me and I in him will bear much fruit, because without me 
you can do nothing.ò What a consolation to have Jesus guiding 
and companioning us. With him, we have the ability to be his 
disciples. During this Easter season, hold fast to the truth that 
Christ accompanies us in the work of evangelization. So 
letôs get to work! 

 

Boston Childrenôs Hospital Blood Drive  
 

On Wednesday, May 2nd the Bloodmobile 
will be in the Church parking lot from  
1pm until 7:00pm.  To make an appointment 
to donate blood log onto 
halfpints.childrenshospital.org   
Sponsor Code for this drive is STC NORW.   
You can also call Betsy Rivard at   
781–255-0189.  For specific questions about 
blood donation or eligibility, please call the 
Blood Donor Center at 617-355-6677.  Each           
donation can help up to four young patients!  
Thank you for your generosity! 

 

VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL  
 

July 23rd - 27th 
 

Our strong tradition of offering a week-long VBS each July 
can only continue with help!  
 
We would like to offer it during the week of July 23rd; howev-
er, we cannot do so without enough adult support and volun-
teerism. 
 
We are grateful to have been contacted by four key volunteers 
who can offer their time and talent as Coordinators.  We have 
found several parishioners who can donate their time and talent 
the week before VBS. Hereôs what we still need: 
 
One Outside Activities Coordinator (adult) 
Two Outside Activities Assistants (15 years old and up) 
One Kitchen Coordinator (adult) 
One Student Volunteer Coordinator (adult) 
 
Coordinators must be able to donate a few hours in May and 
June to help with preparations and planning; 12 hours or so 
during the week of July 16th; and from 9 am - 12:30 pm during 
VBS week of July 23rd. 
 
Students and parents are already contacting us about 
VBS.   Please consider how much time you can donate, and 
contact either Mary Ganley (mganley@sttim.net) or Mary Ellen 
Herx (meherx@sttim.net) in the Faith Formation Office.  We 
share 781-762-4868. 

 

 
CRS, Rice Bowl:  Encounter the Risen Christ 

 
 

Thank you for your generosity!   Throughout Lent, parishioners 
journeyed with our Lord and with our global neighbors though 
Lenten prayer, fasting and almsgiving.  Last year we donated 
$1,905.00 toward Catholic Relief Servicesô many development 
projects. This year, in total, parishioners donated $2,929.05. 
From emergency relief and rebuilding to agriculture, microfi-
nancing, health and education, CRS partners with those in need 
to develop sustainable projects that have a powerful lasting 
effect on our international brothersô and sistersô lives.   
 
 

Training for Bakers of Eucharistic Bread 
 

One of the unique attributes of St. Timothyôs is that at our 9:30am and 11am Masses each Sunday, we use home-baked bread for our 
Eucharist.  This is a very special ministry at St. Timothyôs, one which enhances our worship in a very special way.  We have a team 
of dedicated parishioners who rotate the responsibility of reverently baking the bread each week.  If you love baking and would like 
to contribute to our weekly worship by baking the bread we use at Mass, we invite you to a training session on Wednesday, May 16 
from 7pm-8pm in the Church Hall.  At the meeting we will teach you exactly how to bake the bread, what ingredients to use, 
and how to offer this task to God as an offering of time and talent.  If you can attend the training, please call the office to RSVP by 
Tuesday, May 15.  Also, if you are interested but cannot attend this training, or if you have any questions, please contact Janet or 
Colleen in the main office.   

mailto:mganley@sttim.net
mailto:meherx@sttim.net


 
Calendar of Events 

 

T ,  M  1 
4:00pm  First Communion Rehearsal for Sunday, 
  May 6, 11am Mass—Church 
5:00pm  First Communion Rehearsal for Sunday, 
  May 6, 9:30am Mass—Church 
W ,  M  2 
1pm-7pm Childrenôs Hospital Bloodmobile—Lot 
1:00pm  Bible Study—Ruocco 
4:00pm  First Communion Rehearsal for Saturday, 
  May 5, 4:30pm Mass—Church 
5:00pm  First Communion Rehearsal for Saturday, 
  May 5, 10:30am Mass—Church 
7:00pm  Meditation GroupðLane Library 
T ,  M  3 
9:45am  Bible Study—Ruocco 
1:00pm  Knitting Ministry 
4:00pm  Childrenôs Choir—Church 
7:30pm  Choir Rehearsal—Church 
7:30pm  New Jerusalem Prayer Group —Hall 
F , M  4 
9:30am  Blood Pressure Clinic—Hall 
9:30am  Morning Coffee—Hall 
9:30am-3:00pm Eucharistic Adoration—Church 
3:00pm  Divine Mercy Chaplet prayedðChurch 

 

 
 

Financial Statement 
Weekend of April  
$8,748.00 

 

Your generosity and support of St. Timôs is greatly 
appreciated.  Thank you! 

 

 

T  W   S  T 

Readings for the Week of April 29, 2018 
.Sunday: Acts 9:26-31/Ps 22:26-27, 28, 30, 31-32 [26a]/1 Jn 
3:18-24/Jn 15:1-8 
Monday: Acts 14:5-18/Ps 115:1-2, 3-4, 15-16 [1ab]/Jn 14:21-26 
Tuesday: Acts 14:19-28/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13ab, 21 [cf. 12]/Jn 
14:27-31a 
St. Joseph the Worker: Gn 1:26--2:3 or Col 3:14-15, 17, 23-24/
Ps 90:2, 3-4, 12-13, 14 and 16 [cf. 17b]/Mt 13:54-58 
Wednesday: Acts 15:1-6/Ps 122:1-2, 3-4ab, 4cd-5 [cf. 1]/Jn 
15:1-8 
Thursday: 1 Cor 15:1-8/Ps 19:2-3, 4-5 [5]/Jn 14:6-14 
Friday: Acts 15:22-31/Ps 57:8-9, 10 and 12 [10a]/Jn 15:12-17 
Saturday: Acts 16:1-10/Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 5/Jn 15:18-21 
Next Sunday: Acts 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48/Ps 98:1, 2-3, 3-4 [cf. 
2b]/1 Jn 4:7-10/Jn 15:9-17 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
For Weekend Masses: 
If the Mass intention is for your family member, you are welcome 
to  bring up the gifts during the Offertory at that Mass.  Please  
speak to the Mass Captain ten minutes before Mass begins if you 
would like to participate in this way.  
 
 

 

S , A  28 
9:00am Maria DiLalla, 2nd Anniversary 
4:30pm Mary E. Connolly, 1st Anniversary 
 

S , A  29 
Fifth Sunday of Easter 
8:00am For the People 
9:30am 
11:00am Peter & Mary Barrasso & Family,  
  Memorial  
5:00pm Christy Doherty, 11th Anniversary and
  Kathleen Doherty, 12th Anniversary 
 

M , A  30 
9:00am Lynnie MacDonald, 4th Anniversary 
 

T , M  1 
9:00am Maria DoCarmo Barbosa, Memorial 
 

W , M  2 
Memorial of Saint Athanasius 
9:00am Anne R. Nee, Anniversary 
 

T , M  3 
Feast of Saints Philip and James, Apostles 
9:00am Joseph Falcone, 5th Anniversary 
 

F ,  M  4 
9:00am Maria Barbosa,  Memorial 
 

S , M  5 
9:00am Dardinski Family, Living and Deceased 
4:30pm First Communion 
 

S , M  6 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 
8:00am Manuel Dafonte and Maria DaSilva, 
  Remembrance 
9:30am First Communion 
11:00am First Communion 
5:00pm Catherine M. DiGregorio,   
  Birthday Memorial 
 
 

2018 Catholic Appeal 
Thank you to all who have participated in St. Timothy Parishôs 
2018 Catholic Appeal campaign. To date weôve received 
$81,717 in gifts and pledges.  Your support is the most 
effective way our parish community can join together in the 
Churchôs universal work to care for our neighbors. If you have 
yet to participate in this yearôs Catholic Appeal, please visit 
bostoncatholicappeal.org or pick up a pledge form available 
in the back of the church. Thank you for your prayers and 

support! 



Next Weekôs Ministry Schedule 

APRIL is CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION MONTH 
 SAFETY is in OUR HANDS! 

 

ñLet the little children come to me, and do not prevent them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these.ò  (Mark 10:14) 
 
In 1982, President Reagan proclaimed April to be the first National Child Abuse Prevention Month, and that tradition continues to-
day.  
 

As you know, no one has the right to have access to children.  If people wish to volunteer for the Church, for example, in a parish or 
school, they must follow diocesan guidelines on background checks, safe environment training, policies and procedures, and codes 
of conduct. No one, no matter who they are, has an automatic right to be around children or young people who are in the care of the 
Church without proper screening and without following the rules. 
 

Unfortunately, common sense is not all that common, making it naive to presume that people automatically know boundaries so or-
ganizations and families donôt have to spell them out. Dioceses, schools, parishes, and especially families, must educate themselves 
and others on how to protect children.  
 

Awareness that child sexual abuse exists and can exist anywhere  is one step in 
building our ability to protect children and vulnerable adults from abuse. Because 
we cannot always predict who will be an abuser, it is critical to build safety barri-
ers around children and young people to keep them from harm. These barriers 
come in the form of protective guardians, codes of conduct, background eval- 
uations, policies and procedures, and safety training programs.  
 

Experience shows that most abuse is committed by someone who  has gained the 
trust of a victim/survivor and his/her family. With  child sexual abuse, sixty per-
cent of the time the offender is a family  friend, acquaintance, or another trusted 
adult in the victim/survivorôs  life. Thirty percent of the time the offender is a 
family member.  Sometimes an offender seems like the nicest person in the 
world, but this is often part of a process they use called ñgroomingò in order to  
gain the trust of the child they wish to abuse and the trust of his/her  family. Some 
abusers isolate a potential victim by giving him or her  undue attention or lavish 
gifts. Another common grooming technique  is to allow young people to partici-
pate in activities which their parents  or guardians would not approve, such as 
watching pornography, drinking alcohol, using drugs, and excessive touching, 
which includes wrestling and tickling. It is also critical to be wary of age-
inappropriate relationships, seen, for example, in the adult who is more comforta-
ble with children than fellow adults. Offenders can be patient and may groom 
their victim, his or her family, or community for years. 
 

Background checks in churches, schools and other  
organizations keep predators away from children both 
because they scare off some predators  and because they 
uncover past actions which should ban an adult from  
working or volunteering with children. If an adult has 
had difficulty with some boundaries that society sets, 
such as not driving while intoxicated or  not disturbing 
the public peace, he or she may have difficulties with 
other boundaries, such as not hurting a child. Never  

forget that offenders lie. 

A Prayer for Healing  
 
God of endless love, 
ever caring, ever strong: 
your only Son 
was delivered into the hands of the wicked, 
yet healed us with the blood of his cross. 
 
May the gentle Jesus 
join to his own suffering, 
the pains of those abused 
by priests who have betrayed your love, 
and servants of your Church, 
whose sin has brought us shame. 
 
May Christ hear the cries of those abused, 
may he quell their restless fears with faith in your 
protection, 
their doubt, with confidence in your love, 
and all rage with trust in your healing mercy. 
 
Grant all Shepherds of his Church 
the compassion to protect his lambs, 
the strength to guide his flock, 
and the wisdom to model their lives 
on Christ, the Good Shepherd. 
 
God of justice and compassion, 
protect all children from abuse, 
and deliver us from hate. 
May we seek only justice and truth, 
and trust in your unending mercy. 
 
We ask this through the same Christ, our Lord. 

May 5/6 
EM Team 1 

Lector Altar Server 

Saturday,  
4:30 PM 
1st Communion 

Ann Fogarty - L1 
Ken Kreinsen - L2 

Not filled 
Angela Buckley 
Colleen Fogarty 

Sunday,  
8:00 AM 

Eleanor 
Chmiel - L1 
Peter Maloney - 
L2 

Ryan Hus 
Nate Hsu 
NOT FILLED 

Sunday,  
9:30 AM 
1st Communion 

Sarah Barrett - L1 
Richard Russo - 
L2 

Colin Needham 
Sofia Montano 
Maeve Burke 

Sunday, 11:00 
AM 
1st Communion 

Tom Guiod - L1 
Maura Ronan - L2 

Meghan Sullivan 
Erika Sabatino 
Jordan Sabatino 

Sunday,  
5:00 PM 

Emme DeVito - L1 
Brian London - L2 

Nicholas Horsfall 
Marilyn Kippenberger 
Evan McLellan 

 
SPRING MEDITATION GROUPð Please join us! 
Looking for a chance to pray in quiet yet also in community? Are our 
troubled times calling you to reach out to God and to our brothers and 
sisters in faith?  Join us for a half hour of prayer, meditation and mind-
fulness with the intention of peace for our communities, our nation and 
our world. The time is purposefully short so that we can include as 
many of our busy parishioners and community members as possi-
ble.   The group meets on Wednesdays from 7 pm to 7:30 pm in Lane 
Library, the building to the right of the church as you face it, by 
the rectory.  All are welcome! 



 
 
 
We celebrate our studentsô light and faith and ask you to keep them in your prayers, especially those preparing for First Eucharist 
and Confirmation.   

CLASSES 
 
 
 
K-6 FAITH FORMATION CLASSES HAVE ENDED FOR THIS YEAR 
Thanks to all of the catechists for donating their time and sharing their faith with the children of St. Timothy's parish.  We hope to offer online 
registration as well as online payment for next year.  Look for information starting May 1st.   
 

Important Rehearsal Dates for First Holy Communion 
Tuesday, May 1st at 4pm - Rehearsal for Sunday May 6th, 11am Mass 
Tuesday, May 1st at 5pm - Rehearsal for Sunday May 6th, 9:30am Mass 
Wednesday, May 2nd at 4pm - Rehearsal for Saturday May 5th, 4:30pm Mass 
Wednesday, May 2nd at 5pm - Rehearsal for Saturday May 5th, 10:30am Mass 
 
 
 
 
GRADES SEVEN and EIGHT 
Eighth Grade Parent/Student meeting  May 1st, 6:30 - 7:00  pm 
  Come learn about our two-year Confirmation program 
CONFIRMATION ONE 
 Sunday, April 29th, Final Class with parents 
  5 pm Liturgy; 6 - 7:30 pm Class 
 
CONFIRMATION TWO 
 Tuesday and Wednesday, May 8th and 9th, Rehearsal 
  6:30 pm in the hall (pick one date) 
 Saturday, May 12th, Confirmation Liturgies 
  10:30 am and 1:30 pm 

 
 
REGISTRATION for FALL CLASSES 
 
We hope to open online registration with a new online payment feature on May 1st.  Stay tuned! 
 
 
Students enjoyed pizza and snacks along with an evening of fun trivia challenges on 

Tuesday, April 24th.  ñTHANK YOUò to BUBBLING BROOK for their gift certifi-
cates donation and to SHOWCASE CINEMAS, Legacy Place, for their popcorn  
donation. 
 

CONFIRMATION PIZZA PARTY! 
 

In celebration of their upcoming Confirmation May 12th, students and parents gathered last Sunday after the 5 pm liturgy to 
enjoy pizza, cake and best of all: time together!  This mini-community will soon complete their full initiation into the Church 
and become even stronger members of St. Timothyôs Body of Christ.   
 

Please continue to pray for students, that in more fully receiving Godôs Spirit, their charisms may continue to grow and be 
offered to our church and all of Godôs children, especially those most in need.  
 
MATTHEW 25: WEEK of SERVICE, FUN and LEARNING, JULY 9 - 13, 2018 

 

All middle and high school students are welcome to participate in a week long local service immersion 
program during the week of July 9th.   Make new friends, play games, be outside, make a difference in our 
community every day, all while learning more about our Godôs call to justice and our Catholic tradition of 
social teaching. 
 

We will need one adult chaperone per seven students.  More details to follow in the coming weeks. 
 

Contact Mary Ellen (meherx@sttim.net, 781-762-4868 x26) if your child is interested and/or if you can 
serve as a chaperone one or more days.  
 

 

F  F    

G  7-10 

G  K-6 

mailto:meherx@sttim.net


I  O  C   

Norwood Food Pantryôs Walk for Hunger Team 
The Norwood Food Pantry is once again forming a team to 
participate in Project Breadôs Walk for Hunger and 5K Run.  
This yearôs 50th annual event will be held Sunday, May 6 and 
will benefit 263 food programs across Massachusetts.  To sign 
up as a walker, virtual walker, or runner, call team captain 
Nick Campagna at 781-762-6866.  To donate, go to: 
http://support.projectbread.org/goto/NorwoodFoodPantry 
 
 

Project Rachel 
ñProject Rachel led me to a place of forgiveness and mercy.ò  

The Project Rachel ministry of the Archdiocese of Boston 
extends a special invitation to women suffering from the pain 
of a past abortion to attend a Come to the Waters of Healing 
one-day retreat. Upcoming dates are Saturday, May 5 and Sat-
urday,  June 2. Locations are confidential and in 
 different parts of the Archdiocese to facilitate attendance. 
Limited to ten participants per retreat. For more 
 information, contact Project Rachel at 508-651-3100 or  
help@projectrachelboston.com. 
 

13th Annual Memorial Lecture at Our Lady of Sorrows 
On Sunday, April 29, Our Lady of Sorrows Parish of Sharon 
will present the 13th annual memorial lecture to celebrate the 
life and ministry of our late beloved Pastor, Fr. Robert Bull-
ock.  The speaker, Margot Stern Strom, with whom Fr. Bob 
worked closely with for many years. 
 
Please join us in our parish hall at 59 Cottage St., Sharon at 
12 noon for a light lunch, followed by the presentation.  
Should you have a question, please view the parish website: 
olossharon.org. 
 
 

Boston College School of Theology and Ministry 
Continuing Education 

Join us  on Thursday, May 3 from 7-8:30pm for an evening of 
word and song.  The Spirituals: An African American Music 
Idiom and Its Relevance to Our Lives Today.   
 
Whether sung liturgically, privately, or performed in concert 
the Spirituals are a truly unique American music genre, 
steeped and founded in the Black Church experience with lon-
gevity and relevance for our lives today.  Letôs take a brief 
look at the history, development, and praxis of the Spirituals-
oh, and have a little church in the process! 
 
This event is free of charge and will be held at the Cadigan 
Alumni Center Atrium, Brighton Campus.  Please call  
617-552-6501 for more information.   
 
 

 

Electronic and Appliance Recycle Day 
Saturday, May19th  9amð2pm 

 

Itôs time to recycle all those old electronics! Clean out your 
basement or garage and bring your items to the St. Timothy 
Parish parking lot! The following is a list of recyclable items, 
including, but not limited to: 
 

TVs, monitors, computer towers, laptops, VCR, copiers, 
DVD, stereo equipment,  microwaves, dehumidifiers, radios, 
small electronics of any kind, lighting, vacuums, any appli-
ance such as stoves, washers, dryers, etc.  Exercise equipment, 
lawn mowers, snow blowers, small engine items, empty pro-
pane tanks $10. 
 

TVs up to 18" $15 each; TVs 19" to 24" $20 each; TVs 25" to 
31" $25 each; TVs 32ò to 35ò $30 each; TVs 36ò and larger, 
wood console, and projection TVs  $35ò each. 
 

CRT monitors $15 each; flat panel monitors $10 each,  AC 
units and dehumidifiers, $15;  Microwaves $10 each; Small 
dorm refrigerators, $1;  Washers, dryers, stoves, $20 each; 
Large refrigerators, $25;  Lawn mowers, ride on 
included, snow blowers, $10 each;  Grills $10 
each;  Any kind of exercise equipment, $10 each. 
 

Keyboards, car batteries, cell phones, circuit 
boards, no cost 
 
**Event held rain or shine!  Cash or checks accepted.** 
 

Bicycle Recycle:   Please bring any and all unwanted or under 
used bikes to the parking lot. We will be accepting any model 
of bike: mountain, road, BMX, etc., in any condition. Our aim 
is to keep bikes from being thrown out when they can be 
reused.  
 

Montrose School Spring Open House 

A 2017 National School of Character.  Join us on Thursday, 
May 10 from 6:30-8:30 PM.  Learn more about our nationally 
recognized program with lifelong results. Meet our Head of 
School Dr Karen E Bohlin and hear from students, faculty, par-
ents and coaches about athletics, academics, student life and 
tuition assistance. Inspired by the teachings of the Catholic 
Church, Montrose is an independent day school for girls in 
grades 6-12 in Medfield, MA. Visit MontroseSchool.org. 

St. Timôs Book Group 
The St. Timôs Book Group met recently to 
discuss the book My Grandmother Asked 
Me to Tell You Sheôs Sorry by Frederick 
Backman.  The group rated the book an 8.6 
on our ratings scale of 1-10.  While some 
had a hard time starting the book, most 

found that they enjoyed the humor and the interesting way the 
plot tied all of the characters together.  The story also offered 
some real pearls of spiritual wisdom, such as ñnot all monsters 
are monsters in the beginning,ò and ñthe mightiest power of 
death is not that it can make people die, but that it can make 
the people left behind want to stop living.ò 
 
The next meeting of the St. Timothy Book Group will be on 
Monday, May 21 to discuss The Red Coat by Dolly Carlson.   
In addition, our upcoming books selections and meeting dates 
are listed below. All meetings are held from 7:30-9pm in the 
Ruocco Center and attendance is on a drop-in basis.  We love 
new faces and new opinions, so please join us! 
 
Remaining meetings for 2018: 
Monday, April 23:  Monday, May 21:  The Red Coat by Dolly 
Carlson 
Monday, June 25: The Ninth Hour by Alice McDermott 
Monday, July 23:  Faith: A Journey for All  by Jimmy carter 
Monday, August 27: Willôs Red Coat by Tom Ryan 
Monday, September 24:  The Reason I Jump by Naoki Hi-
gashida 
Monday, October 29: Every Note Played by Lisa Genova 
Monday, November 26: Eternal Life by Dara Horn 
Monday December 10:  Christmas Books Swap 

https://montroseschool-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1Fxd8VvTDlHzXXNSF4RYvLaZIMsPLVYHFYYMEKcmjQY4-1413737940&key=YAMMID-84383733&link=https%3A%2F%2Fmontroseschool-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com%2FRedirect%3Fukey%3D1hKOX2_dtT9S38elcsS9MJ5Rn__PdYPufB0Tg9

